
 

2nd May 2019 
 

Kia Ora Parents, Caregivers & Students 
Welcome back to Term 2.  It’s great to see   
everyone back after the break.  A big welcome 
to our new students and their families who 
have joined us this term.  

IMPORTANT NOTICE 
Miller Ave teachers will be attending 

their Paid Union Meeting on Thursday 
May 9th.  School will be closed from 

12.30pm on this day. 
Please ensure you have made            

alternative arrangements for your 
child/children.  Thank you. 

MILLER AVENUE SCHOOL BOARD OF   
TRUSTEES ELECTIONS 
Nominations are invited for the election of five
(5) parent representatives to the board of  
trustees. 
A nomination form and a notice calling for 
nominations will be posted to all eligible      
voters. 
You can nominate another person to stand as 
a candidate, or you can nominate yourself. 
Nominations close at noon on Friday 24 May 
2019 and may be accompanied by a signed 
candidate statement and photograph. 
Additional nomination forms will be available 
from next week at the office during normal 
school hours. 
The voting roll will also be available for         
inspection. 
Signed 
Frances Nicol 
Returning Officer 

PAEROA EMBROIDERY CLOSING DOWN 
SALE 
Unfortunately our uniform supplier Paeroa 
Embroidery is closing down.  She is having a 
50% of all existing stock sale of school          

uniforms which started on Monday 29th April.  
It will be closing on Friday 10th May.  If you are 
in need of some school uniforms for your 
child/children please go and see Leonie as it 
will be a good chance to get them.  We will  
advise once confirmed who our new supplier 
will be. 
OHINEMURI 7 ASIDE SOCCER TOURNAMENT 

FRIDAY 3RD MAY 

This is being held tomorrow at the Rangers 
Soccer Fields, Rotokohu Road from 10am to 
approximately 1.30pm.  Students involved 
please note the following: 

 Please come to school in full uniform by 
9.00am  After the tournament we will   
return to school. 

 All players are to wear shin-pads 
(cardboard will do if your child doesn’t 
have any). 

 Sneakers or bare feet only.  No sprigs of 
any kind to be worn. 

Coming Events 

MAY 
3rd Ohinemuri 7 Aside Soccer Tournament 
7th Tree Planting—Primrose Hill 
9th Paid Union Meeting for Teachers— 
 SCHOOL CLOSES AT 12.30PM 
15th Board of Trustees Meeting 6pm— 
 School Staffroom, all welcome. 
24th  Nominations close 12noon for BOT  
 Elections 

JUNE 
3rd Queens Birthday—PUBLIC HOLIDAY 

 
 
           

 
Lunch orders are happening this term every Friday.  

$5.00 for a six inch sub roll.  Please bring money 
and place your order at the school office. 



 

Positive Playground Caught Being Good 

Paige Taylor—Room 9 
Dylan Kitara—Room 5 

Honey Morunga-Hauraki—Room 10 
Hailey-Anne Keogan—Room 6 

NETBALL FEES 
Netball fees are now due.  Can you please bring your money into the school office.  Invoices 
will be sent home next week. 
 Future Ferns   $20.00 If you have 3 or more children playing netball who live 
 Juniors            $30.00 at the same address you will get a 20% discount. 
 Intermediate/Senior $50.00 

ANZAC CEREMONY 
Two of our senior students Te Atarangi Wehipeihana and Cathrine Cryer represented Miller 
Ave School at the Paeroa ANZAC ceremony on Thursday 25th April.  They carried a beautiful 
wreath in the parade, kindly made by Mrs Munro, then laid it during the ceremony at the War 
Memorial Hall.  The girls represented our school with pride and we appreciate them giving up 
their time to do this. 

 
 
Ruby Hodgson and Darion 
Williams-Oka are past         
students of Miller Ave School 
and are now head  students 
at Paeroa College this year.  
They were guest speakers at 
the ANZAC ceremony and 
spoke so well.  We are very 
proud of both Ruby and    
Darion. 

 

Big “A” Class Attendance Award—Room - 



 
PUBLIC NOTICES 

 Miller Avenue School Contact Information 

 Phone: 07 862 8602 

 Absentee Messages: 027 9523203 

 E-mail: office@millerave.school.nz 

 Address:  30 Miller Avenue, Paeroa 3600 

 Website: www.millerave.school.nz 

Bank Account: 03-1572-0010292-00 (please put in payment details) Westpac, Paeroa 

 

 

Paeroa Junior Golf 
 

This year we will be running the golf lessons 
on Monday’s commencing at the the start 
of Term two (29th April), it will run until the 
end of term 3 (23rd September), the times 
for this will be 4pm to 5pm at the Paeroa 
Golf Club on Rotokohu Road. All the golf 
gear is provided. 

More details will be on the Facebook page 
(Paeroa Junior Golf) 

TWO KITTENS WANTED 
Mr Robertson—Room 5 is wanting two 
kittens if anyone has any to give away.  
Please email Todd: 
todd@millerave.school.nz 

Miller Avenue School Uniform 
For Sale 

(Selling on behalf of)  
 
In excellent condition only been worn for one term. 
 
 Polar Fleece—Size 8   $15.00 
 
 Polar Fleece—Size 4   $15.00 
 
 Polo Shirt—Size 8 (2 of these) $10.00ea 
 
 Polo Shirt—Size 10   $10.00 
 
 Polo Shirt—Size 6   $10.00 
 
 Hats—Size M/L (2 of these)  $5.00ea 
 
If you wish to come and view or purchase any of 
these items please see Trish in the School office. 



f 

Servicing Paeroa for over 
35 years   

 
 

33 Puke Rd 
Paeroa 3600 
Phone: 862 7413 
 
Email: office@dreadonplumbing.co.nz 

 

 
  

 

Veterinary Hospital & Pet Supplies 
Farm, Lifestyle & Equine Services & Supplies 

 
07 862 7295 

paeroa@fvs.co.nz 
 

3 Puke Road 
Paeroa 3600 

Phone:  02108088043 


